Regular newsletters are distributed in parent pockets as well as our Centre Facebook book which has up to date information about our current programs and activities.

How will I know what's going on at Kindy?

- Talk with your child
- Talk with your child's primary teacher
- Look at their profile book (your child will have a profile book which will be available for you and your child to look at any time. This will be given to your child to keep once they leave kindy.)
- Look at the Noticeboard
- Read the Newsletter
- Like our Facebook page (Port Pirie West Children's Centre)